
PROJECT TITLE: Old North Knox Area/Mini-Basin 17A1b Wastewater Rehabilitation 
Project

UPDATE ISSUE DATE: November 11, 2022

UPDATE:  

Minibasin 17A1b project traffic impacts for week of November 14 – 18:
KUB contract crews will implement the below traffic control measures as indicated 
daily from 7 a.m. – 7 p.m., Monday, November 14, through Friday, November 18, as 
work continues on the wastewater collection system in the area:

• Intermittent Lane/Road Closures 
	 o Armstrong Avenue between Kenyon Street and Harvey Street 
	 o West Glenwood Avenue between Armstrong Avenue and Folsom Avenue 
	 o Harvey Street between Armstrong Avenue and Folsom Avenue

Residential access will be maintained, and through traffic should follow the onsite 
detours. Follow-up advisories will be issued as necessary.

Manhole Replacement – Contractor crews will be replacing manholes on Armstrong 
Avenue.  

Lateral Reconnection – Contractor crews will begin lateral reconnection for 
rehabilitated wastewater pipes located on West Glenwood Avenue, Harvey Street, and 
Armstrong Avenue.

Open Cut – Contractor crews will begin open cut replacement of the wastewater pipe 
on West Glenwood Avenue.

Pipe Burst – Contractor crews will begin pipe bursting rehabilitation of the 
wastewater pipes located on Armstrong Avenue.

CCTV Inspections – Contractor crews will be performing closed-circuit TV (CCTV) 
inspections of wastewater pipes and manholes at various locations across the entire 
project area.

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement programs. 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


